NOAHS ARK COMMUNITY PRE-SCHOOL

28. Use of photographs Policy 





(September 2025)

*On entry to the Pre-school, parents/carers will be asked to sign Photograph Permission boxes, agreeing to their child being photographed and the agreed use of the pictures.

*Photos will not be taken if the parent/carer does not sign the form.

*No personal information will be displayed with the photos.
*Photos will be used for observations and will be kept in the children’s files, unless the parent does not give permission.
*Photographs will be kept on the hard drive of ipad for a maximum of three years. The ipad is kept in a locked drawer in a locked room.

*The use of camera mobile phones is prohibited in the areas where there are children present, such as the playroom and the outside area. They will be locked away until the staff are leaving the building.
*Parents/carers wishing to take photos of parties, celebrations or outside visitors may only do so with the permission of all parents and the agreement of the pre-school leader. 
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